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Membership 

  
Many thanks to all the members have 
paid their fees so far, please remember 
fees should be paid before the 1st of April 
2025.  However, any member who 
wishes to discuss any difficulties/issues 
in paying can  
email coatbridgegolfclub@aol.com or 
speak with one of the committee 
members in person, please note all such 
discussions will be treated as private 
and confidential. 
 
Members who have signed up for 
competition(s), but not yet paid fees, 
should contact the above email address 
as soon as possible to avoid not being 
included in the respective 
competition.  Competition draws will 
take place soon 
 

All winners 2024 
This event will take place on the 
19/04/2024, winners from last season 
will be invited by email to play in this 
event which was left over from last 
season.  The tee off times will be 
organised and booked by the committee 
between 07.32am and 10.00am on the 
day and participants allocated a group 
and time.  All other members would be 
invited to play a standard medal but 
avoid the above-mentioned times.  The 
winners will have their photograph 
taken with the relevant trophy(s) which 
will be uploaded to the website. 
 

Scottish Golf App 
  
The app is available to all members and 
is the simplest way to record your 
scores.  All you will need is your 
member number and email address you 
have used on the membership 
form.  This will show your home club as 
Coatbridge; you can easily go to the 
scorecard menu and click ‘create’ to get 
underway.  Please note that paper score 
cards should continue to be submitted 
for all events/competitions and 
completed in accordance with the rules 
of golf (incomplete/illegible score cards 
will not be accepted).  If you are using 
the app to record scores, please indicate 
on your paper scorecard with SG and a 

tick ✅ to avoid any duplication.  If any 
member requires any assistance with 
this or has any further questions, please 
email in. 
 
 

 

 

 

Website 
The club website is up and running at coatbridgegolfclub.co.uk, this will be a major 
source of information sharing where you can find the competition schedules and 
updates on competition results.  The committee would also welcome any member 
suggestions in relation to the website as this is something new to all of us. 
  

Communication 
The committee has agreed on the creation of a club WhatsApp group, this will allow 
members to easily communicate with the committee and one and other.  The group 
will be subject to administration of the committee and should be solely for chat 
about the club and golf in general, members posting inappropriate content maybe 
subject to disciplinary action under the club rules. 
 

Club Handbook 
The club handbook will be emailed out to all members who have paid to the address 
on your membership form provided in a PDF format.  This can be downloaded onto 
any device and accessed easily.  If any member is having difficulty, please 
contact coatbridgegolfclub@aol.com or speak with one of the committee 
members.  Paper copies will be available in the locker room but are not intended to 
be removed. 
 

Other news 
The Committee has agreed that the club laptop will only be used for 
events/competitions for score recording and will be managed on the day by a 
committee member. 
 
Having asked members to indicate their interest in a Sunday Stableford there was a 
great response and the committee has agreed this will be organised by the club 
details to follow on the management of this. 
  
It was also brought to the attention of the committee a lack of competitions for the 
over 60’s as such a sign-up sheet will be put up asking members to sign up for an 
over 60’s handicap singles competition again if there is sufficient interest this will 
be facilitated. 
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